
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
LRE/NFI 8th April 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian/Student 
 
RE: PHOTOGRAPHY INITIATIVE 
 STILL(S) IN ISOLATION – ‘A WAY OF BRINGING PEOPLE TOGETHER WHILST BEING APART’ 
 
The Photography Department are leading a whole school initiative that aims to connect the 
Fulston Manor community, staff, students and parents through a creative, experiential 
response to isolation.  We would like to invite everyone to disrupt the term isolation by 
reaching out and connecting to one another through photographic responses.  This initiative 
would only require participants to have two things: a phone/camera and the desire to 
respond to the space they live in. 
 
We are looking to display the responses via the school website and Social media.  Please see 
the information below for further information and how to submit your entries. 
 
We really look forward to receiving your submissions and truly believe that this could be 
something wonderful. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

L Relf 
 
Mrs L Relf 
Photography Department 
 


